
Mission Offerings in the Fall 

Global Hunger  September 9 -  October 8 (Global Hunger Sunday) 

Operation Christmas Child  October 15 – November 13  Gift Boxes Due Back 

on Sunday, November 13 

August Gift Suggestions – School Supplies 

September – Soap and hygiene products. 

Lottie Moon November 20 – January 7 

Week of Prayer for International Missions December 3 – 10 

 

So far in 2017 through June 30 you gave: 

Lottie Moon Christmas Offering for International Missions - $1995 

Annie Armstrong Offering for North American Missions - $1405 

Cooperative Program - $1041.66 

 

Thank you for all of you who have donated recently to The Giving Tree.  

Many hungry people in our town have been fed through your generosity. 

Please keep your eyes on the tree and continue to bring donations of 

food – available to anyone who needs it. 

 
 

Did you know?  2017 is our church’s 180th Anniversary. 

 

October 8 Quarterly Ministry Meeting and Covered Dish Dinner 

 

New Church Year 

 

 A new roof will soon be going onto the education building. 

 

 We will be doing a door to door visitation to every home in Collinsville in the next 

month.  This will be similar to what our youth did in Florida.  Watch for more 

details.  

 

 

 

 

 



Sympathy to Jimmy Cunningham and all his family. Jimmy’s mother Bea(trice) 

went to heaven in June. 

Sincere thanks for your kindness during the loss of my beloved sister Bea 

Cunningham.  Jean Jennings, Tere Snyder, Chere Whitfield and Russ and Nancy 

Jennings. 

Your loving support, including the delicious meal you prepared for our family, 

helped ease our burden during this difficult time.  We truly appreciate all you did.  

Jimmy Cunningham, Danny and Jennifer Barber. 

There was also a gift made through the church to the Collinsville Cemetery 

Association in honor of Bea 

 

Sympathy to Bob Gese and his family after he lost his smiling wife Carolynne in 

July. 

  

Sympathy to all the family of Mary Ann Pendergrass who won her victory in June. 

Perhaps you sent a lovely card or sat quietly in a chair.  Perhaps you sent a 

funeral spray.  If so, we saw it there.  Perhaps you spoke the kindest words, as any 

friend could say.  Perhaps you were not there at all.  Just thought of us that day.  

Whatever you did to console our hearts, we thank you so much whatever the part.  

Family of Mary Ann Pendergrass. 

 

Our community also recently lost Jackie Barber. 

Thank you all so much for all your generosity and prayers in our time of need.  

Jackie Barber family. 

 

Our Hospitality Committee had to work overtime to minister to these families with 

meals of love during their times of grief.  Thank you for your sacrificial gifts of 

time, food and labor.  And that includes the Football Dinner on September 1. 

 

We also had a note from Carol Zulker – Trust all is well.  I still pray for yawl.  I 

miss you all.  Blessings to you. Carol 

And a note from a Southern Baptist missionary – Dear Collinsville Baptist family, 

I am Kelli Johnson, an IMB missionary serving in Thailand.  Because of your 

faithful giving, I have been able to spend four years sharing the Gospel with 

exploited women and others – and have seen seven people come to Christ!  I would 

love to hear from you.  Gratefully Kelli 

outpourbkk@outlook.com. 

 

mailto:outpourbkk@outlook.com


 

 

November 4 Myers wedding  November 11 Killian Anniversary 

 

 

Wednesday nights 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Mission Trips and Music Camp 

1. Our youth went on a mission trip in June to Arizona.  They did needed work at 

an American Indian reservation where it was very, very hot.  Using nail guns and 

cleaning out plants.  And keeping an eye out for cacti. 



 
2. They went on a second mission trip in July to Destin, Florida where they 

stayed at Laguna Beach Christian Retreat Center and worked with King’s Crossing 

Church on a church plant.  They passed out cookies and flyers to provide 

information about the church.  They also did some work on the building.  Back at 

the Retreat Center they had worship and Bible study.  And they did find the beach. 

 

       



 
 

3. Our children went to Shocco Springs for the annual Mix/Remix Music Camp. 

They spent a lot of time in classes, in worship and in recreation. And learning 

music.   
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